Michael C. and Deanna A. Fisher
4371 Riverwood Circle
Decatur, GA 30035
Phone: 770-981-4460
E-mail: mfisher021@bellsouth.net or
fisher9732@bellsouth.net

May 5, 2006

40TH ANNIVERSARY
ROSSON CEMETERY MEMORIAL
KENTON, TENNESSEE
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The picture above brings back so many memories of all our good times and of all our family members
(many of whom have passed on, but are not forgotten). We sat on that porch and swung on that swing
seat for many, many years. We listened to tales of our ancestors and learned a lot of family history from
the Aunts and Uncles. We listened to crickets and felt that humid temperature as we slept. We watched
the children run and play and enjoy the quiet life of a less hurried world than back home. We reminded
them over and over to not cross the street without looking back and forth because it was a highway, not a
regular street!

The 40™ Anniversary of the Rosson Cemetery Memorial will be Sunday, May 28, 2006, at St. Paul Baptist
Church, Kenton, Tennessee (Reverend Willie Pounds, Pastor).

The motel arrangements are different for this year because the Hospitality House had only a few smoking
rooms available. The new location is listed below. Darlene and Dana stayed there last year. Please call
and mention that you would like a reservation for the Cole Family Reunion. The manager quoted Darlene
a price o' $50.00/room. Each room has a coffee maker, micro-fridge, hair dryer, iron and ironing board,
alarm clock and premium cable channels. They have a complimentary breakfast. We don’t believe that
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the motel has a pool. They will hold the room with a credit card, but no charge to the card until arrival.
However, the room must be cancelled before 4:00 p.m., if plans change.

Country Hearth Inn

West Reelfoot Avenue

Union City, TN 38261
731-885-7774

Get more detailed mzap & driving directions.
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We will try to go to the cemetery on Saturday, May 27, if at all possible, in the late afternoon or early
evening, depending on what time everybody gets there.

If you are unable to attend this year’s service and would like to make a small donation to the church,
please make checks payable to St. Paul Baptist Church. We are not asking for a donation to the cemetery
fund this year. Please mail checks to me at the above address and they will be presented to the church

during the ceremony.

Hope to see you there,

Mike and Deannca



